
Dear collaborators and partners in the calling to go and rescue 
those that are ready and willing to get in Him. 

The month of April and May has been 
super busy and very rewarding. We were 
able to travel to L.A. area and were with 
very special partners that have decided 
to walk with us in the calling. As we were 
away, things kept going here. Street 
evangelism and feeding those that are 
needy and street people, women, and 
men mostly.

The feeding programs in Villas are becoming a pretty stable group already and are 
growing slowly. These areas are of people are of very low income and at risk of 
being street kids. We see most of the families are raised and supported by women 

either moms or grandmas. Sadly, the absence of men in 
this area is common.

In el Molino, as we progress into a deeper work in 
families, we noticed the need to get values of wisdom 
and of the Word in families. They are hungry enough to 
jump the obstacles of the criticism of neighbors and close families because of the 
Bible classes and their change of beliefs. The grace and mercy are present in so 
many of the meetings and we are so thankful to be part of it with them. 
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Your extended ministry in Mexico through the Gutierrez’s family.  

Thank you, dear family that provided for us, what we needed to move around like the Alcaraz family 
and Bargas, and Peña, and Babe and some others thank you. 
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The group is growing and is getting a deeper 
foundation in the Bible. They are applying it 
to their way of living already. In less then 18 
months we are seeing a fruit that remains.
Thank you Jesus and you guys.

Street feeding and evangelizing is going 
on. Who will be the ones responding to the 
voice of the Lord to come on into the feast?  We can see faces of those who are 
desperate and lost in themselves, alcohol, and other drugs.

The congregation is hungry and going 
after the sweet presence of our good God. 
The time of our visitation is coming. We are 
seeing our teens, youth, and old having 
Word revelations, dreams, and prophetic 
moments that are moving us forward faster. 
For example, a 12-year-old girl had a vision 
of people staying behind and God and her 

crying because of the left behind and she asked why they were left behind and 
God’s answer was “Not their sin, but that they rejected Jesus.” This little girl said, 
“Sir why do you show me this?” and God said “Why do you call me sir, we have 
walked together your whole life, we are very close.” She then said “Daddy, why do 
you show me this” and He said, “Time is short, we are coming anytime.” Are we 
ready people? Who will keep faith? Who will still hold the Word and commission 
as the principal way of living? What are we spending the most of our time on? 
Are we willing to live in what we believe or die because of it? Are we willing to 
deny ourselves and do something outside of our comfort zones today. It may 
be a beginning and new start to walk hungry today in what we say we believe. 
¡Jesus is coming anytime! 

Prayers are so needed and appreciated as we go on to the next steps. 

    1.    For the full payment of the warehouse still over $140,000.00 

    2.    For the provisions for the feedings and street outreaches. 

    3.    For us to hear the next things to do.

    4.    For Mission Global Mexico to get offices and federal registration finished and done.


